
 

 

  

Resource Center IS OPEN! 
The Resource Center building on the Mill Lot on the corner of Bridge St. and Parry has a lot going 
on! Stop by and explore all this center has to offer each day throughout the month.  
They will be open Monday - Friday from 8 am to Noon and 1 to 5 p.m. Closed for lunch. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Address Signs 

The Fire Department had a tough time getting the correct posts for the new address signs.  
No one had them in stock and the stores did not want to order them until their spring order.  
However, they are on order now and we hope to start installing some next month.  
We have over 80 of them to install, so please be a little more patient.  
We thank you so much for your understanding and patience!  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
FREE Dinners 

2nd and 4th Tuesdays at the Methodist Church at 242 N Main 
4:00 – 5:30 pm 
The Methodist Church is working with James 2 Kitchen to provide FREE meals for the community. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Falls City Produce Giveaway 

Fridays at Mountain Gospel Fellowship at 257 N Main 
4:30 – 5:30 pm 
Come visit us on Friday afternoons at the Falls City Produce  
Giveaway at Mountain Gospel Fellowship Church.  

-----------------------------------------------------------------  
Falls City Food Bank 

2nd Wednesday and 4th Sunday every month at  
Falls City Seventh Day Adventist Church at 205 N Main from 11 am – 3 pm  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
City Info  
Community Van Receiving Ceremony will be Thursday, April 3; at 4pm to 2 pm at the Mill Lot 

The next Town Hall will be Monday April 21 at 6 pm (Community Center at 320 N Main Street) 

 

City Spring Clean Up 
The clean up this year will be Saturday, May 31 at 8 am to 2 pm at the Mill Lot 
 

City Council  
Monday, March 3 @ 6 pm in the Community Center at 320 N Main Street. 

 



NEW 4-Way Stop coming to Falls City! 
There’s a new 4-Way Stop coming to the intersection at Bridge Street & S. Main Street/Parry Road (next to the 
Resource Center building on the Mill Lot) This traffic pattern change was approved by the Public Works 
Commission and City Council to enhance traffic safety at an intersection that has seen an uptick in pedestrian 
traffic. Please be aware of pedestrians going to and from the Resource Center, and we ask for your 
collaboration in slowing down and coming to a full stop while traveling through this intersection.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Upper Park Trees 
The city has been informed by the Oregon Department of Forestry that five of trees in the George Kitchin Park 
are diseased and will need to be cut down for residents’ safety. We are working very hard to make sure that 
these trees will not only be brought down safely, but that they will be replaced by fast-growing trees. We hope 
to have a tree planting ceremony sometime in the spring/summer. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 


